
SECOND TAXING DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF NORWALK 
 164 Water Street, PO Box 468 

Norwalk, Connecticut 06856-0468 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 NOTICE AND WARNING TO THE ELECTORS  
 OF THE SECOND TAXING DISTRICT 
 OF THE CITY OF NORWALK 
 
 
 

The legal voters of the Second Taxing District of the City of Norwalk are hereby 
notified and warned that the Regular Meeting of the District Commissioners scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 17, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 13th day of May, 2011 
 

 
Attest: 

 
Candace Fox 
District Clerk 
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